e
’ 4 December 2, 1958.

Emery C. Arnold, Supervisor, District 3
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New #exico. Re: Bockelmann #l Fare Well
located in the NW 4 NW; Section
Dear 3ir: 23~29N-11W,

Replying to your letter of July 31, 1958, I have
written to Otto Keynolds on several occasions and telephoned
him on my way thru Albuquerque in September, to give me
the information requested in your letter., To this date I
have not heard from him,

Since Bloomfield is so close to you, and Reynolds
address im General Delivery there (his telephone is listed
in the book), would you contect him and ask him to send you
the informetion. Mr. Reynolds handled the plugging of the
well end he said it met with the approval of your office,
When you get this information would you send me the form
for my signature so the bond can be released,

Yours very truly, o

LT



